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Newsletter 10 December 2018

WHAT’S HAPPENING WITH OUR PROJECT?

A quieter month for the team as we head into the Summer period. We are now in 

discussion with Beca to progress our concept design for the project. This ties in with our 

recent request for volunteers to join our advisory groups to ensure all the community is 

represented in the upcoming workshops.

TCP ADVISORY GROUPS:

Thank you to those who have already expressed their interest in joining these groups. We are 

still open for additional volunteers and invite you to send an Expression of Interest via the 

website, Facebook, or an email to cdw@colville.org.nz stating which of the following areas 

you would be interested in supporting:

Fund Raising          Waste Management         Land Matters         Event Management     

Social Media & Marketing

UPCOMING EVENTS

Look out for a fabulous Fishing Competiton on January 3rd. More details for follow but having 

fun and supporting The Colville Project is always a good thing.


